

BURNABY CIVIC EMPLOYEES' UNION C.U.P.E. LOCAL 23

#114-4940 Canada Way, BC V5G 4K6 Phone: 604-298-0200 email: admin@cupe23.ca

June 15, 2015

Executive Committee of Council City of Burnaby 4949 Canada Way Burnaby, BC V5G 4K6

Dear Council Members:

RE: CUPE LOCAL 23 GOLF TOURNAMENT GRANT REQUEST

On behalf of CUPE Local 23 Golf Committee, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your grant for our Annual Golf Tournament which was held at the Burnaby Mountain Golf Course on June 6, 2015.

We had an excellent turnout and the event was a great success. Your support is greatly appreciated.

Yours truly,

Simon Challenger

President

SC/cvh

cope

CITY OF BURNABY

JUH 1.6 2015

CLERK'S OFFICE